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      AUDLEM PARISH 
COUNCIL 

          Clerk: Owen Hembry 
            88 Mckelvey Way  

Audlem, Crewe CW3 0FJ 
                e-mail: audlempc@gmail.com  

 
 
The meeting of Audlem Parish Council scheduled for 7pm Monday 13 December 2021 at the Youth 
Club Room of the Annexe at Audlem Public Hall has been cancelled. 

 
Meeting cancellation notice: 
The Audlem Parish Council meeting scheduled for 7pm on Monday 13 December at the Youth Club 
Room of the Public Hall has been cancelled in light of advice from the National Association of Local 
Councils (Nalc) regarding the developing Covid situation. Nalc has advised that from today 
(December 13) those who can are advised to work from home and recommends that clerks and 
council staff attend meetings remotely. However, the association further advises that the Plan B 
guidance from the Government does not bring back the ability to hold remote meetings. The 
association therefore suggests that councils consider not meeting in December. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Owen Hembry, 
Clerk, Audlem Parish Council  


